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5th April 2018

Wrap-up Newsletter 2018
The weather was perfect, the roads were superb, our cars were extraordinary, the venues were special, the vistas were out of this world and we all had a ball.

We were all winners but for the record the awarded prizes were:

Spirit de la Tour - Lewis and Kerryn Townsend in their Bentley

The Big Spanner - Barrie and Diane Brown not in there 246 Dino

The Little Hammer - Lionel and Mary Rogers in the Daytona

The Benz Plate - Gary and Alison Boyce in the 300SL

The Blow Torch - Gavin Bain and Sharron Ballantyne in the Bug
The Top Hosts - Revell and Vicky Buckham from Thurlby Domain

The Longest Travelled - Bob and Mary Deeming from the UK

Le Mechanic Extraordinaire - Ewan Mitchell

The Best Storage Provider - Ollie Johnstone

The Movie Car - Prue Johnstone in the Volvo P1800

Photographer to the Stars - Cully Paterson

The CAT Trophy - to the event as its Mascot in keeping.

We hear you all made it back home but unfortunately the Bentley suffered a water pump (Ford part) failure in Cromwell right at the end of the event, and Barry got the 246 Dino going on Sunday night so it returned to Christchurch under its own steam. The problem was the high tension lead to the coil had worn away some of the insulation and it was shorting against the body work. The Jafa cars ended up doing in the order of 4000kms for the round trip. Well done to all.

Photos are being sorted and we hope to have a featured story or two being published over the coming months.

So a very big thanks to you all for living the dream of exercising our classic cars on some of  the best roads about and meeting and mixing with fellow enthusiasts. 

A plan is hatching for 2020.

All the best
Paul & Jeff
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